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May 5, 2025 

VIA REGULAR U.S. MAIL, CERTIFIED U.S. MAIL AND VIA EMAIL TO: 

Mr. Ron Bailey (supervisorwrtownship@gmail.com) 
Township Supervisor 
White River Township 
7386 Post Road 
Montague, MI 49437-9706 

Hello Mr. Bailey, 

Lakeside Solar, LLC (a National Grid Renewables Company) will be hosting the rescheduled 
Lakeside Solar Open House event on Thursday, July 17, 2025, held from 5 P.M. -  7 P.M. at 
the Nellie B. Chisholm Middle School (NBC) Gymnasium at 4700 Stanton Boulevard, 
Montague, MI 49437.  

The Open House is an opportunity to connect with the Muskegon County community and for 
Lakeside Solar to comply with Act 233 of the Public Acts of Michigan of 2023, MCL 460.1221, et 
seq. (“Act 233”).  

Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding the Open House event or the 
Lakeside Solar project.  

Sincerely, 

Amber Miller 
Director, Permitting 
331.215.3406 
amiller@nationalgridrenewables.com 

CC: Julie Goericke, Township Clerk (clerkwrtownship@gmail.com) (for distribution to the 
Township Board) and Bill Schmiege, Township Zoning Administrator (wschmiege@outlook.com) 
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